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Use of Tobacco Products 
 

The use of tobacco products on school premises is contrary to the 
educational goals of the District.  For this reason, all persons including, 
but not limited to students, employees, independent contractors and 
members of the general public, are prohibited from using any and all 
forms of tobacco products on premises owned, rented by, or under the 
control of the District at any time.  (This includes contracted buildings and 
athletic fields that the District rents or uses for school-sponsored events.) 
 
For the purpose of interpreting this policy, premises includes all 
buildings, grounds and motor vehicles owned, rented or leased by the 
District.  The District does not allow the use of tobacco products on 
District premises even if the District premises are rented to another person 
for non-educational purposes. 
 
Employees and students will fall under already established policies for 
discipline.  All other persons will be asked to refrain from doing so.  If the 
person fails to comply, he/she will be requested to leave the premises.  If 
problems persist, law enforcement authorities will be called to remove the 
person. 
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